
Dear Bulletin Editor, 

There will be a Rachel’s Vineyard Catholic Retreat on May 16-18, 2025 and we are asking 
that you run this information (see below in simple Word format for you to manipulate into 
available space size) in your Bulletin as soon as you are able. With the March for Life that 
has recently taken place, many memories may have been stirred up for post-abortive 
women and men, and they may need to see this notice more than once to get the courage 
to call.   

Thank you for your help in getting this important message out to those who are suffering the 
psychological and spiritual pain of abortion. 

 

 

HOPE AND HEALING AFTER AN ABORTION 
Rachel’s Vineyard Catholic Retreat 

May 16 – 18, 2025 
 
Are you or someone you know suffering from a post-abortion experience? There is hope 
and healing! Please consider attending the next confidential Rachel’s Vineyard Catholic 
Retreat. There are limited spaces available, so call today! 
 
Contact Kay at (815) 370-8118 or Heidi at (815) 634-3796 millercare@gmail.com  
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